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From: Teresa Maly
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Monday, January 30, 2023 9:13:18 AM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed.


I do not support business owners using the street as a taxpayer supported parking lot. It’s a
complete waste of money to just rip out the bike lanes. It also makes our city less safe for cars,
pedestrians and cyclists alike. 


Furthermore I don’t support the lack of leadership from the 3rd district city council members
using this issue to drum up attention for their upcoming election. My advice to them is to get
better ideas instead of pandering to extremists.


Regards, 
Teresa Maly 
5407 Tracy Ave
Kansas City, MO 64110
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